
VOSH Is At Your Door: What’s Next?
Over the past 12 months, more than 
23 VRSA members have experienced 
unscheduled inspections from Virginia 
Occupational Safety and Health (VOSH) - 
yielding nearly $50,000 in initial citations 
and fines. 

Public utilities, trenching activities, water and 
wastewater treatment operations, capital 
improvement projects, and school fleet operations 
are being selected most often for inspection.

In one instance, VOSH began an inspection after 
recognizing employees working in an unprotected 
trench. In others, VOSH cited members for not 
having written programs as required, or for not 
providing OSHA 300 logs in the required four-hour 
timeframe. 

The VRSA Difference
Two VRSA Senior Safety Consultants, Vinny Gallo 
and Edward Shelton, previously worked for VOSH - 
and both have been working closely with members 
who have received fines and citations from VOSH.

Out of the 15 citations and $50,000 
in fines, Gallo and Shelton have been 
able to successfully reduce or vacate 
11 citations and more than $42,000 in 
fines by representing and working with our 
members.

When VOSH Is On Site
If VOSH arrives at your door, take photos and videos 
of the inspection process. Photos should be taken 
of every hazard that VOSH points out.

VRSA OSHA 300 Log
VRSA’s OSHA 300 reporting application is available 
at no cost to eligible members to assist with 
recording incidents and compiling the required 
OSHA log.

Should any members need assistance with the 
VOSH inspection process, including training, or if 
you have questions - contact Vinny Gallo or Edward 
Shelton at vgallo@vrsa.us or eshelton@vrsa.us.

VRSA’s experienced safety consultants are available 
to provide on-site consultation, mock inspections 
and facility assessments, program and policy review, 
and free risk management trainings and workshops. 
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